From: Cheryl Moulton

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 2:40:28 PM

Cheryl Moulton
138 perch pond rd
Campton, NH 03223

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

It will ruin our views the towers are too big. It will not benefit us at all only south of us will get the
power while we have to look at the towers. It should be up to the people not the paid off politicians

grandchildren to look at? Let Massachusetts and the states to the south get their own power without

coming through our state.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Moulton
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